

Arlington Transportation Advisory Committee

Date: December 30, 2019. To: Arlington Select Board.

From: Howard Muise, TAC Chair.

Subject: Reappointment of Thouis Jones to TAC

Memorandum

This is to request that the Select Board reappoint Thouis (Ray) Jones to a new four-year term which will expire on 12/31/2024. Mr. Jones was first appointed to the remainder of his current term on August 31, 2020.

XC:

Ray Jones Dan Amstutz Jeff Maxtutis Shoji Takahasi

OFFICE OF THE SELECT BOARD

JOHN V. HURD, CHAIR JOSEPH A. CURRO, JR., VICE CHAIR DIANE M. MAHON STEPHEN W. DECOURCEY LENARD T. DIGGINS



730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE TELEPHONE 781-316-3020 781-316-3029 FAX

TOWN OF ARLINGTON MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

January 7, 2021

Thouis Jones Arlington, MA 02476

thouis@gmail.com

Re: Reappointment: Transportation Advisory Committee

Dear Mr. Jones:

Please be advised that the Select Board will be discussing your reappointment to the above-named at their meeting conducted by remote participation on Monday, January 25th at 7:15 p.m. Although it is not a requirement that you join this virtual meeting, you are invited to do so.

Information which includes the link to the meeting will be available at the bottom of the Select Board Agenda as well as on the Town Calendar when the meeting is posted Thursday, January 21st by 7:00 p.m.

Please contact this office by e-mail, lcosta@town.arlington.ma.us, if you have any questions.

Very truly yours, SELECT BOARD

Marie A. Krepelka Board Administrator

MAK:fr